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21st November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

COLLECTION FOR BROMLEY FOODBANK -

Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th November

Every year BHPS do a Christmas collection for the Bromley Foodbank and this year’s
collection will take place on Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th November.

This is a service that a number of our families have relied on over the last year to support
them through difficult times and this is an opportunity for our school community to contribute
to this worthwhile and very much needed charity.

This year the food bank has asked for the below donations to enable them to create special
Christmas Hampers for those families within the borough who otherwise would not be able to
enjoy the Christmas festivities that so many of us take for granted.

● Christmas Puddings (including non alcohol) and other luxury sponge
puddings

● Cranberry Sauce
● Gravy and Stuffing
● Luxury biscuits & Crackers
● Chocolates
● Pringles
● Pickled Onions

If you are able to make a contribution, this would be much appreciated. All donations will be
collected within the class or at the gate. Bromley Foodbank will be collecting all donations
from the school on Friday 25th November.

We are very aware that we have recently asked for donations for other causes and would
therefore like to remind all families that this is entirely voluntary. If you are able to donate,
this will be greatly received by Bromley Foodbank.
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If you yourself are in need of support from the Foodbank, please contact me at your earliest
convenience as I am a registered referrer to the service.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

My very best wishes and thanks.

Your sincerely,

Kathry� Sargean�

Kathryn Sargeant
Family Liaison, Mental Health Lead and Deputy DSL


